
 

October 30, 2020 
 
Cupertino Sports Center Members, 
 
Thank you for your patience through the seismic and ADA upgrades at the 
Sports Center. The walkway between courts two through nine will resume ADA 
upgrades Monday, November 2. The new walkway will be flush with the current 
courts. While the walkway is being worked on, access points to the tennis courts 
will be: 
 

- Gates to courts two through five and courts nine through 12 will be 
locked.  
 

- The gate at court one (Red circle on map) will allow access to courts one, 
11, and 12. 

 
- The gate between courts three and four (Yellow circle on map) will allow 

access to courts two through five.  
 

- The gate at court six (Purple circle on map) will allow access to courts six 
through ten.  

 
 
All courts will remain open during the walkway upgrade. Check-in will continue 
at the ez-up tent. Reservations and payments will continue at the trailer.  
 
To access some courts, members will need to walk through other courts. We ask 
that members are respectful of other tennis players. Staff have implemented 
dedicated reservation blocks to mitigate disruption. Dedicated reservation blocks 
are 1.5 hours and begin at 8:00 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:00 a.m., 12:30 p.m., 2:00 p.m., 
3:30 p.m., 5:00 p.m., 6:30 p.m., and 8:00 p.m. 
 



Please be advised, noise is anticipated to be disruptive during the ADA upgrades 
to the walkway November 3 through 6.  
 
Courts are in high demand so please remember: 

- Check in when you arrive 
- Court cancelations require 24-hour advance notice. 
- Coordinate with other members playing with you to ensure only one 

court is booked for your game.  
- Please supervise children at all times 

 
For everyone’s safety, please wear masks, except while actively playing tennis. 
 
Cupertino Sports Center Holiday closures are as follows: 
Thursday, November 26 
Thursday, December 24 and Friday, December 25 
Thursday, December 31 
Friday, January 1 
 
For inquiries regarding membership refunds or extensions, please email Colleen 
Ferris, Recreation Coordinator at colleenf@cupertino.org. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rachelle Sander 
 

Rachelle Sander 
Recreation Supervisor 
Parks and Recreation 
Rachelles@Cupertino.org 
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